Grades 6-8 Announcements

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Wednesday, September 19, 2018

Lunch today will be Italian Dunkers with sauce, Steamed Broccoli, and Fruit



1. [bookmark: _GoBack]7th grade girls basketball defeated Bunker Hill 19-10 last night. The 8th grade lost 28-20.

2. 7th and 8th grade boys – if you are interested in MS basketball, there are sign – ups on the office bulletin board.  Please come in during passing periods or during study skills to sign up.

3. Baseball, Softball, and Cross Country athletes - if you have NOT turned your picture forms back into me, PLEASE do so immediately.  I need to have them pick these new forms back up!

4. Science Olympiad practices began yesterday in Mr. Cooper's room after school until 4:30. If you turned in an application, we need to see you! Science Olympiad practices will be on Tuesdays and Thrusdays until March. Please see Mr. Cooper if you are not able to make a meeting.

5. Macoupin County is again having their poster contest to raise awareness about healthy alternatives to drug use.  If you are interested in the making a poster, please pick up a flyer with all the details here in the office.

6. Homecoming week will be the week of Sept 24th – Sept 28th and we will be having dress up days Wednesday – Friday.  Wednesday will be Dynamic Duos day – find a partner or two and dress up like a famous duo.  Thursday will be Aloha Panthers.  Dress in your best Hawaiian gear and the Friday will be Panther Power!  Head to toe black and blue panther gear!



Happy Birthday today to Madalyn Redman – 6th grade.  If you see her today please wish her a happy birthday and Madalyn, you can stop by the office sometime today for a treat.

Can the following students please come to the office after the pledge:  

Please join me for a moment of silence at this time. 

Now please stand for the pledge – I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all.

Thank you and have a Great Day!

